
 

Friendly reminder that you MUST 

walk your child into the building 

and drop them off at their assigned 

table with a Head Counselor – no 

matter what age! Children are not 

allowed to be dropped off at the 

front door and walk in by 

themselves. 

Also – ALL weekly elective classes 

start next week! Sign up before 

they start! Don’t miss out! 

7/9 – Breakwater Beach (FULL) 

7/10 – Medieval Times  (2 spots left!)

7/11 – Skyzone (Open!) *paper waiver needed* 

7/12 – Gravity Vault (Open!) *online waiver needed* 

This week our campers competed 

with trainers from CKO 

Kickboxing, played What Do You 

Meme and participated in our 

Annual Halloween Costume 

Contest.  On Friday we hosted our 

Annual ‘Around the World’ event.  

Campers visited countries such as 

France, Brazil, New Zealand, India, 

Norway and Greece.   We look 

forward to next week for Total 

Technology. 





 


